
 

 

17th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Year 6 Residential Trip 2020 
 

We are pleased to tell you that we have booked for the children to go to Robinwood activity centre in 

North Wales. We will travel by coach on Wednesday 30th September 2020 and will return after a 

two-night stay on Friday 2nd October 2020. Due to a high level of demand, we will be taking a second 

smaller group of children on Monday 28th September 2020- Wednesday 30th September 2020. 

  

The cost of the trip will be £210 per child. To secure a place for your child on the trip please go to 

Parent Pay to make payment of a non-refundable £50 deposit by Friday 31st January 2020. 

Following payment of the deposit, you can pay the remaining balance as and when you wish, as long as 

the total has been paid by Monday 7th September 2020. 

  

Please note that if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium then you are entitled to the trip being funded 

by school. Please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk if you child is Pupil Premium and they 

would like to attend this trip. 

 

Kind regards,  

Wendy Gibson 

Year 6 Teacher 
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